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Phone 906-753-2222 x.123
“Eagles Lead with Excellence”
Dear Parents,









October 1, 2018
We have finished our first month of school and have our Parent-Teacher Conferences this week. Mrs. Marciniak and I have been visiting many classrooms and are encouraged to see how our students are engaged, working hard, and collaborating in their lessons. We appreciate our teachers, their preparations, and their desire to help every student achieve much this year.
 In my staff email for this week, I shared a quote by Albert Schweitzer: 
 “At times our own light goes out and is rekindled by a spark from another person. Each of us has cause to think with deep gratitude of those who have lighted the flame within us.” Thank you for encouraging those sparks in each of your children and for strengthening our school community as we all work together.
Fall Parent/Teacher Conferences – October 4:  Our fall conferences will be held this week from 2:00 p.m. – 6:00 p.m. on Thursday, October 4. Students will be dismissed that day at noon. If you have any questions, please call our office. If you cannot make these conference times but would like to meet with your child’s teacher(s), please contact them and set up an appointment. 
School Breakfast: is served every day at both schools. Just a reminder that breakfast at the Middle/High School is served from 7:25-7:55 a.m. and costs 40 cents for reduced price and $1.50 for full pay. A variety of items is offered daily.
 K-12 Common District Vocabulary: We’re continuing our districtwide vocabulary emphasis with this week’s prefix “in-” and suffix “-able/-ible”; we’ll continue to review and use the word from the first two weeks, as well. It’s great to hear everyone in both buildings working on this.
Update Grades 3-5:  Mrs. Marciniak and I have visited classrooms and met with the 3rd-5th grade teachers several times in recent weeks to monitor progress and coordinate best use of instructional time. Based upon beginning of year data, instructional groupings are being adjusted to meet student needs and improve learning. Mrs. Beal is dividing her time between grades 3 & 4, but she is also going to provide support with grade 5 during their Tutorials & Enrichment time. Mr. Carlson will walk his 5th grade over to the middle/high school for gym this week, and then use the art room for afternoon classes to allow for flexibility in groupings and collaboration.
Healthy Youth Coalition of Marinette & Menominee Counties: Last Friday I was privileged to meet with the area leaders of the HYC organization. The purpose of Healthy Youth Coalition is to increase healthy behavior such as school success, respect and value for diversity, good health, and leadership, and reduce risky behavior such as problem alcohol use, illicit drug use, and violence through promoting essential assets for youth. We will be having an organizational meeting this Friday, October 5, during the school day. Please encourage any high school students to attend!
Our sports teams have a busy week:
· Monday – Oct. 1:  Jr. High Girls Basketball away at Menominee
· Tuesday – Oct. 2:  Paint the Peninsula Pink Girls Volleyball night against Escanaba-home and Jr. High Girls BB home against Holy Name

· Thursday – Oct. 4: Jr. High Girls Basketball Home against Carney; Cross Country teams away at Gladstone; JV Football – home vs. Florence and Volleyball away at Bark River
· Friday – Oct. 5: Football away at Ontonagon
Thanks again for all you do,
Mrs. Grille, K-12 Principal
